From:

Dan File headteacher@elham.kent.sch.uk

Subject: Thank you
Date: 9 November 2022 at 13:11

To:
Cc:

Charles Evans charlesevans1881@gmail.com
Secretary secretary@elham.kent.sch.uk

Dear Charles and Channel Rotary members,

Thank you so much for delivering the cheques for £500 to set up a hardship fund for members of our community.
This kind donation will go a long way to supporting our most vulnerable families in the run-up to Christmas. Once the
funds have been allocated, | will update you on how the support was able to help them.

(Charles, | am sorry | missed you when you visited).

Thanks again,

Kind Regards,

Dan File

Headteache; @ Elham Primary School
~

'Do not go where the path may lead, go instead where there is no path and leave a trail.'
Ralph Waldo Emerson

The content of this email is confidential and only intended for the recipient specified in the message. It is against both our policy and GDPR
recommendations to share any part of this message with any third party without the written consent of the sender.

The views and opinions included in this email belong to their author and do not necessarily mirror the views and opinions of Elham Primary
School.

If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion; so that we can ensure such a mistake does
not occur in the future.

Please do not print this email unless it is necessary. Every unprinted email helps the environment.

Thank you.


mailto:Fileheadteacher@elham.kent.sch.uk
mailto:Fileheadteacher@elham.kent.sch.uk
mailto:Evanscharlesevans1881@gmail.com
mailto:Evanscharlesevans1881@gmail.com
mailto:Secretarysecretary@elham.kent.sch.uk
mailto:Secretarysecretary@elham.kent.sch.uk

